
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome  
 
TMSHS Parents & Citizens Association warmly welcomes all families to Tamborine Mountain State High 
School.  The P&C invites all families to become actively involved with this great school. 

P&C membership and/or volunteering can be a rewarding way of making new friends and becoming closely 
connected with your school.  
 
P&C Management and Meetings 

The Association is managed by a small executive committee. We hold general meetings six times during the 
year and the executive committee typically meets before each general meeting.  Any parent/caregiver of 
students at the school can join and can nominate for election to the executive committee.     
 
General Meeting Dates 

General meetings are held at 6:30 pm on the third week Tuesday of every second month throughout the 
year.   

The Annual General Meeting is held on the same night as the March meeting.  

The success of the P&C and of your school depends on the support of parents and carers.  Meetings provide 
a good opportunity to be actively involved in school’s decision-making processes.  
 

Volunteering 

We always need volunteers to help in the Canteen from 8:45 am to 12:00 pm and/or 12.00 pm - 3.00 pm.  
For parents/caregivers who have children to drop off/pick up, times are flexible.  The Uniform Shop is open 
Mondays from 8:15 am to 9:15 am and Thursdays from 3:00 pm to 4:00 pm.  

To become a P&C volunteer - just an hour or two a month can help - please contact the Uniform Shop 
Convenor, during uniform shop opening hours.  Please phone 5545 7299 or alternatively e-mail at: 
pandc@tamborinemtnshs.eq.edu.au.  

The P&C executive committee has introduced a ‘Volunteers Rewards Scheme’ which is open to all volunteers.  
By volunteering in the canteen or uniform shop you will be able to claim volunteer reward points against the 
cost of uniforms or student resource hire scheme.  The attached sheet outlines the details of the scheme.  
Please contact lmoor296@eq.edu.au if you are interested in participating in this scheme. 

Benefits of Volunteering  

By giving of your time – just an hour or two a month – your volunteering will help in many ways including: 

• Assisting our convenors in both the Canteen and Uniform Shop in providing the best possible service to 
our students. 

• Assisting in the funding of many worthwhile initiatives, such as the Year 12 Safe Driving Program. 

• Contributing to the development of a safe and secure environment which benefits all members of the 
school community. 

Please join us and be part of parents supporting parents, parents supporting staff and building better 
relationships. With the dedication and loyalty of its volunteers, Tamborine Mountain State High School will 
continue to develop as a strong and progressive school.  

 President: NICOLA ROBSON 0407 908 370 
 Vice President: SCOTT DIPPEL 0408 151 657 
 Treasurer: FELICITY NEARY-GRANT 0431 183 299 
 Secretary: ESTHER BLIGH 0490 400 125 

 PARENTS & CITIZENS ASSOCIATION    

Holt Road 
North Tamborine 
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Uniform Shop Information 

Opening Hours – January 

The uniform shop will commence operation the week before school commences officially for purchases in 
the week before school starts back. 
• Monday to Friday – 8.00 am – 12.00 pm. 
• Tuesday and Wednesday – 5.00 pm – 8.00 pm. 
 

Opening Hours during School Terms 
During school terms, the Uniform Shop will be open on Monday morning from 8.15 am – 9.15 am and 
Thursday afternoon 3:00 pm – 4:00 pm. 

Payments 
The uniform shop now has its own EFTPOS facility which for most families will be the most convenient 
method of payment. Alternatively, you may pay in cash or by your personal cheque with your name and 
address on the reverse please.   
 

2024 Uniform Price List (as at 1 November 2023) (Note - subject to change for 2024) 
 

Girls’ Dress Uniform  Unisex Sport Uniform  Other 
Blouse $50  Polo shirts $30  Science Calculator $40 
Skirt  $50  Sport shorts $30   
Girls’ Shorts $50  Unisex Winter Uniform    
Girls’ Long pants $40  Cardigan $40    

Boys’ Dress Uniform  Spray jacket $80   
Boys’ Shirt $50  Track pants $60    
Boys’ Shorts $50  V-neck navy pullover $55    
Boys’ Trousers $55  Warmer Jackets $100    

 
Second hand uniform can be purchased from the Facebook website – 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/485929672922342/ 
 
Uniform Shop Volunteer 
 

UNIFORM SHOP VOLUNTEER - 2024 
Please tick the box next to your preferred day/s and return to the TMSHS office. 

Monday   Thursday  

 
Name:  Phone:  

Uniform Shop Volunteer 
 

CANTEEN VOLUNTEER - 2024 
Please tick the box next to your preferred day/s and return to the TMSHS office. 

Monday am / pm  Tuesday am / pm 

Wednesday am / pm  Thursday am / pm 

Friday am / pm    

 
Name:  Phone:  

 
Contact Us 
 

For more information about how the P&C works and how the Association may be able to assist you, please contact any of the 
executive committee members listed over or e-mail at: pandc@tamborinemtnshs.eq.edu.au 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/485929672922342/
mailto:pandc@tamborinemtnshs.eq.edu.au
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